



## Dear parents and carers

On Thursday 8 August 2024 our art exhibition, <u>Proud to belong</u> will open and all students will be visiting to see the art from across the school. Every class will spend the day learning about a particular artist and creating an artwork.

We are asking that all students come dressed in their favourite colour on Thursday 8/8/24 to help celebrate art and creativity! Please keep in mind that students will be making artwork which means clothes could become a little messy.

Regards

Ms G Goldfinch 2 August 2024 Ms D Lazos & CAPA Committee

